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U.S. Army Awards Booz Allen $78M Contract to Help Improve Operational Effectiveness 

MCLEAN, Va.--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- The U.S. Army maintains an advantage against any threat in any environment by 
equipping soldiers with the world's best technologies and capabilities. To support the integration of Army resources, the 
Army awarded Booz Allen Hamilton (NYSE: BAH) a $78M contract in August of 2017 to support the System of Systems 
Engineering & Integration (SoSE&I) Directorate with a wide range of engineering, administrative and business services. The 
services will help the SoSE&I meet its mission of improving the operational effectiveness of the Army's capabilities across 

programs, systems and units.1  

"We're proud to expand our partnership with the Army to synchronize the technologies and capabilities that our troops rely 
on every day to protect the nation," said Michael Davenport, vice president at Booz Allen. "Our team's unique blend of 
engineering, technology and business management expertise, combined with our experience working within integrated 
teams, will help the Army apply solutions that achieve operational effectiveness. We look forward to working with the Army to 
ensure unified inter-service coordination, which is critical for attaining a full-spectrum force."  

Booz Allen has supported the U.S. Army for more than 64 years, making it Booz Allen's second longest-standing client. For 
more information on Booz Allen Hamilton's Defense Business, click here.  

About Booz Allen Hamilton  

For more than 100 years, business, government, and military leaders have turned to Booz Allen Hamilton to solve their most 
complex problems. They trust us to bring together the right minds: those who devote themselves to the challenge at hand, 
who speak with relentless candor, and who act with courage and character. They expect original solutions where there are 
no roadmaps. They rely on us because they know that—together—we will find the answers and change the world. We solve 
the most difficult management and technology problems through a combination of consulting, analytics, digital solutions, 
engineering, and cyber expertise. With global headquarters in McLean, Virginia, our firm employs more than 23,300 people 
and had revenue of $5.80 billion for the 12 months ended March 31, 2017. To learn more, visit BoozAllen.com. (NYSE: BAH)  
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1 Reference herein to any specific commercial company, product, process or service by trade name, trademark, 
manufacturer, or otherwise, does not necessarily constitute or imply its endorsement, recommendation, or favoring by the 
United States Government or the Department of the Army or the DoA. The opinions of the authors expressed herein do not 
necessarily state or reflect those of the United States Government or the DoA, and shall not be used for advertising or 
product endorsement purposes.  
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